Turning Our Community Away from Domestic Violence



December 28, 2010

Ms. Buffie Chaney The Law Offices of William Goldfarb 301 S Charlotte Ave. Monroe, NC 28112-5588

Dear Ms. Chaney:

On behalf of the Turning Point Board of Directors, staff and, most importantly, the nearly 700 women and children we've served in the last year, we deeply thank you for your law firm's recent donation of a color MFD, thirteen network laser printers, a fax machine, and a Xerox copier.

As American families struggle in the midst of our nation's economic burdens, the level of domestic violence has increased greatly. Your generous donation will surely help our offices administrate client services while continuing to provide safe shelter for these victims of abuse in Union County. For that, we offer the owners and staff of the Law Offices of William Goldfarb our heartfelt gratitude.

It is the generosity of caring people like yourselves that is helping us to "turn our community away from domestic violence."

Maomi Herndon

Naomi L. Herndon, M.A.

Executive Director